
From: James Thelen 
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 10:04 AM 
To: Caleb Dalton 
Subject: Re: Unconstitutional Assessment of Security Fees for the  
Young Americans for Freedom Event on February 16, 2017 
 
Mr. Dalton, 
 
Thank you for your letter.  To ensure that no one's constitutional rights are infringed while we are 
reviewing this matter, USM will not charge YAF security fees for the Thursday evening event.  Our goal is 
to ensure a safe event where anyone who wishes to do so may properly express their views to the 
fullest extent permitted by law. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Regards, 
 
James B. Thelen 
Chief of Staff and General Counsel 
University of Maine System 
107 Robinson Hall 
46 University Drive 
Augusta, Maine  04330 


